
On behalf of the Conchological Society of Great Britain and Ireland 
we are delighted to dedicate this issue of our Journal to Prof. John 
A. Allen. We wish to acknowledge his considerable contributions 
to the study of Mollusca and to celebrate this in his 90th Year.

Peter Topley 	 P. Graham Oliver
Honorary President	 Honorary Editor




